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In my report last year I was saying farewell and thank you for my time as your 

President. The Association rules made it clear that, if I was to make myself 

available, I could in fact serve another two year term, if I so desired. 

The support of the Committee and members made it an easy decision to make 

and so here I am again, reporting in 2015. 

The circulation of the Bulletin and Welfare reports by Trevor and Rick continue to 

be a vital part of keeping in touch with each other. Dare I say it, but we are all 

approaching the twilight years of our lives; so the more we can assist where we 

can with those in need of support and kind thoughts the better. 

Planning for a re-union in 2016 is currently being undertaken by your Committee; 

the details of which will be made known to all members in due course. 

John and Trevor are continually attending to the day to day affairs of the 

Association for which I am, on your behalf, grateful. I am also very grateful for the 

dedication of your Committee in addressing and making decisions on matters 

concerning the Association as they arise. We are indeed fortunate to have such a 

dedicated group of individuals. 

Graham Hampton is still our dedicated Web Master (gratis) for which we give 

thanks. 

This Annual Report accompanies the details of our AGM for 2015. I look forward 

to meeting with those who can attend. 

In closing, it has been a sad year for the Gun Position with the passing of a Battery 

Commander, Command Post Sergeant, Gun Sergeant, LAD Sergeant and Q Rep; 

Lest We Forget. 

Flood 
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